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18" February 2014

Richard Hutt and Mick Clark
Organisers

Harp Hilly Hundred event



Dear Richard and Mick

Donation

On behalf of the team here, we should like to thank you for the very generous donation of
£550 from the proceeds of the Harp Hilly Hundred event 2014. We are a small organisation
and such contributions are fundamental in supporting our work.

Please pass our thanks on to the rest of the team which worked so hard to make the event a success.

This money will help ensure the continuation of our services to women in the borough of
Enfield.

Your generosity will also be cited in our Annual Report.

Yours sincerely

Barbara Le Fevre

Chair



98 High Street
Hemel Hempsted
Herts HP1 3AQ

Registered Charity No. 1015598

Michael Clark
Harp Road Club

10 February 2014

Dear Mr Clark,
Re The Heather Club

| have just been passed the cheque for £550 from the Harp Road Club.

We are extremely grateful for this most generous donation. | would be obliged if you would pass on
our appreciation to the members of the Harp Club and to Emma who suggested us.

We hope you all enjoyed the cycling event and that it was more enjoyable than arduous.

The Heather Club Management Committee ensures that all donations are used specifically for the
benefit and enjoyment of our members. We will probably use this donation for Spring and Summer
outings for the members, and for equipment required for their activities.

Thank you again, most sincerely, for thinkng about us.

Kind regards,
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Kathleen McLeod
Hon Treasurer
The Heather Club



